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Dec. 10. 2013

Kittitas County Community Development Services.
Regarding Project file number:CU-13-00007

I am writing concerning the purposed housing for the farm workers in the
Burbank Creek. My husband and I have live in our present home, about a
quarter mile from the purposed building site since 1983. Our reason for
locating in this rather remote area was for privacy, security and to enjoy the
wild life. Which we have done for all these years. The way we are zoned out
there should protect us from this happening.

I myself walk the Burbank Road everyday and feel safe. I am also the self
appointed garbage pick up person. During the periods we have farm workers
In the Orchard a large amount of trash gets thrown out of the car windows.

I want this area to stay as beautiful as possible. None of the workers ever
pick up garbage.

I do not feel any one would want this type of housing in their

back yard, in my case the front yard. This will also have an effect on the
wild life that use the Burbank Creek for refuge. The additional noise will
drive them out of the area and I certainly do not want this. When I walk it
Is not at all unusual to see 2 to 5 deer in the property directly across the
creek. Not to say what this will do to that owners property value.

This development will only benefit Larson’s Orchards and hurt the rest of
us.

I have safety concerns and also I am concerned as to what will this do to the
value of our property?

At this time there is no on site foreman. Also I do not believe they can see
the purposed housing from the Mobil that the foreman would occupy.

I believe they are starting out with 24 farm workers occupying this

Housing and then going to 48. This is more people then live in the Burbank.
And what will the workers do when they are not working? I am opposed to
This housing.



Sincerely,
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